From: Anne Strieter

Sent: Thursday, April 28,2011 9:30 AM

Cc: Mary Jo Callan; Andrea Plevek

Subject: RFP 6598 COORDINATED FUNDING

Dear Coordinated Funding Applicants,

The Coordinated Funding Program Operations funding review committee has
completed its review process and developed its final recommendation for RFP 6598.
In an effort to ensure transparency and accountability, Community Development
and United Way of Washtenaw County staff have a letter attached describing the
coordinated funding application, review and decision-making processes along with
the committee’s final recommendations. These recommendations will be forwarded
to the appropriate governing boards of the funding partners over the course of the
next month.

Formal award notices will be sent out from our office to your agencies after June 1,
2011 after all the governing boards have voted on the recommendations.
Community Development and United Way staff will be available to discuss
application-specific questions or concerns you may have after final award notices
have been distributed.

Thank you for your continued hard work and commitment to Washtenaw County
residents.

If you have any questions, please call me.

Anne

Anne Strieter, B.S., C.P.M.
Washtenaw County Purchasing
PO Box 8645

220 N. Main Street, B-35

Ann Arbor, MI 48107-8645
(734) 222-6749 office phone
(734) 222-6764 fax



From: Andrea Plevek

Sent: Thursday, April 28,2011 11:22 AM

Cc: 'Deb Jackson'; 'Neel Hajra'; Mary Jo Callan; Joanna Bidlack
Subject: UPDATE: Coordinated Funding Recommendations

Dear Coordinated Funding Partners,

The funding review committee for the human services program operations
component of Coordinated Funding has completed its review process and developed
its final funding recommendations. In an effort to ensure transparency and
accountability, Office of Community Development and United Way of Washtenaw
County staff have drafted a letter describing the coordinated funding application,
review and decision-making processes along with the committee’s final
recommendations and distributed it to all applicants this morning (see attached).
These funding recommendations will be forwarded to the appropriate governing
boards over the course of the next month for review and approval.

If you have any questions about the process or the next steps, please don’t hesitate
to contact our office.

Thank you!

Andrea Plevek

Human Services Coordinator

Office of Community Development

110 North Fourth Ave., Suite 300

PO Box 8645

Ann Arbor, MI 48107-8645

(734) 622-9007 Phone

(734) 622-9022 Fax

pleveka@ewashtenaw.org

Visit us on the web at: www.ewashtenaw.org/ocd



